

Lydgate Junior School

Headteacher: Mrs R Hurding Acting Deputy Head: Mrs B Noble Manchester Road, Crosspool, Sheffield, 510 5DP Telephone: 0114 2669500



Website: www.lydgatejunior.co.uk Email: enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk

Thursday 30th March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Payment for Milk - Summer Term 2022/2023 (April - July 2023)

The cost of school milk for the **Summer Term is £13.23**. Payment should be made by **Monday 17**th **April**, via our online payment service <u>ParentPay</u>.

Children who currently receive free school meals are also entitled to receive milk free of charge. If your child is eligible and you would like them to have milk please let us know by sending an email to enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk.

Kind regards,

Mrs Hurding Headteacher







